
The Ad Hoc Committee has met and have the following information for all: 

Our Meeting House will remain closed at this time: 

, 

• As the number of occurrences of Covid-19 cases and its variants are currently rising in 

NH.  

• The new variants are rampant, their effect on people have not been fully assessed.  

• The impact of vaccines on these variants are not fully understood at this time. 

• To date many have not been able to receive the vaccine. 

• Campton Elementary School has been forced to shut down again due to spread of the 

virus in the Campton population. 

This Committee will meet every month to reassess the situation.   Please direct all comments 

to Moderator Alan Hill. 
 

 


